
From: Snigdha Acharya <Snigdha.Acharya@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 2:28 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: ASTHO Public Health TechXpo and Futures Forum - Improving Overdose Data and Bringing 
Data to Action Breakout Session 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I’m following up on the below to inform you that I attended the TechXpo last week in my official 
capacity and accepted registration fees and parking validation from the conference host, ASTHO.   
 
Thanks as always, 
Snigdha 
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